
The following Signing Ceremony was held on 6 February within the framework of 

“Grassroots and Human Security Grant Assistance Programme” at building of Oguz Executive 

Committee.  

The Project for Construction of Medical Point in Buchag Village of 

Oguz Region 

The project aims to construct a new medical point in order to improve the quality of medical 

services for the residents of Buchag village and 3 more neighboring villages. The total 

amount of the Japanese Grant Assistance for the said project is USD 121,121. 

 

 Mr. Ilyasli, Chairman of Yagddash，          

Mr. Ambassador Takahashi，Mr. 

Nakhchivanski, First Deputy Governor 

Visit to Buchag Village 
Discussion with villagers and medical 

point’s staffs at the project site 

Signing Ceremony 


